
 To Residents of Posey County:
 
On behalf of Posey Solar Project, we again want to apologize for an instance of trespassing that 
was reported in late October in relation to field study work. 

Our team has worked hard with our contractors to prevent these situations from occurring, 
and we were disappointed to learn of this new incident.  

We believe that when you make a mistake, you own up to it and work to make it right. We have 
reached out to the neighbor who was impacted by this. We also want the larger community to 
know that we recognize trespassing is unacceptable and that these types of incidents erode your 
trust in us. 

To show we are serious about being a good business neighbor, Posey Solar is making a $1,000 
donation to a local charitable organization. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Josh Chavez 
Project Manager 
Arevon 
 
Jarrod Pitts 
Director, Project Development 
Tenaska 


